
 
 

Dear Elector, 

ANR By-Election for the Ottawa Community of Algonquins 

As indicated in a previous mail-out, a By-Election for the office of Algonquin Negotiation 
Representative for the Ottawa Community of Algonquins has been called.  The deadline for 
nominations has passed, and two individuals have successfully submitted Nomination Forms to 
run as candidates. The successful nominees are:  

CANDIDATE      
 
 

    Gerry Belisle   
 
 

    Dawne V. Laronde 

 

As an Elector you are qualified to vote in this By-Election for the Ottawa Community of 
Algonquins. You may vote in person, on Friday, August 10, 2007, at the Polling Station located 
at: 

 

COMMUNITY    POLLING STATION     DATE  
 
 
Ottawa     Odawa Friendship Centre    August 10, 2007 
    12 Stirling Avenue 
    Ottawa, ON K1Y 1P8 
    613-722-3811 (tel.) 
    info@odawa.on.ca 
    website: odawa.on.ca 
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Voting will take place between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. on the Election Day, 
Friday, August 10, 2007. Alternatively, you may vote by mail-in ballot using the procedure 
outlined in the “Instructions to Electors” document which has been included with this mail-out.    

If you have any further questions regarding this process, please contact Nigel Marshman at 613-
832-1261 ext. 225 or by e-mail at nigel@prattlaw.ca, or you can contact me directly (David J 
Burke, Electoral Officer) at 705-472-7710 or by e-mail at deaccounting@cogeco.ca . 

Further, information regarding this process including the Election Rules (which can be found as 
Appendix B to the Addendum) can be accessed on the Website at:  
http://www.blaney.com/Algonquin.htm or a copy can be acquired by calling Mr. Marshman. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 

 

David J Burke 

Electoral Officer, Ottawa Community of Algonquins By-Election 


